Church of Reality

Church Doctrine

At present the Church of Reality doctrine is written by Marc Perkel with the approval of the High Council of Realists, and
with input and suggestions from anyone who has good ideas to contribute or provides inspiration. At present the Church
is in the very initial stages of creation and the present structure must change and will change in the future.

The Church of Reality can be compared to an open source GPL software development project. Software projects usually
start with one person who gets an idea for something and goes off and starts developing it. Sometimes he shares his
code, or at least his ideas, with his friends, but he does the development by himself to start with. Eventually he starts
releasing his work to the world that downloads it and runs it. If the program is a good program and people find it useful,
they will start giving the author feedback telling him what's not working, what needs to be added, requesting better
documentation, and spreading the word about this great new program.

As time goes on a community develops around the author of the program and the author is overwhelmed by the growth

in usage of his software. The first thing he does is create some kind of online support forum, a discussion mailing list, or
a bulletin board. This allows users to communicate with each other and support each other freeing the developer of the

burden of support. But if the software is really successful, it gets to a point where a single person can no longer keep up
with the development demands.

At this point you have other skilled programmers writing add-on software to make the software better. This might be done
independently or through an application interface that the developer creates to support plug in modules. The developer
might open up the code base in a way that allows many other developers to work on different parts of the software. If the
developer is successful in integrating other developers and / or allowing plugin development, then a good community
forms around the software project and eventually there may be millions of people who are involved with the software.

The Church of Reality can be compared to an open source software project. At least - that is the official plan for how this
church is to grow. This is a GPL project in the early stages of development. We still haven't got to version 1.0 yet and the
initial code of the religion is still being written. So even though the church doctrine has only one developer and one
maintainer now, it is not the way it will stay in the future. For the church to evolve into what it is designed to become, it
must grow beyond the limitations of Marc Perkel as sole developer.

http://www.churchofreality.org/wisdom Powered by Joomla! Generated: 21 December, 2024, 10:22



